
 

 

 

 

Shuster Statement on DOT’s Rejection of Governor’s I-80 

Tolling Plan  
  
Washington, D.C. – Congressman Bill Shuster released the following statement in response to 

the Department of Transportation’s rejection of Governor Rendell’s plans to toll Interstate 80: 

 

“Because of Governor Rendell’s insistence on putting all the Commonwealth’s eggs in 

one basket, in the wake of this decision Pennsylvania is set to face critical and massive 

shortfalls in transportation funding with no plans to address them.” 

 

“I am deeply concerned that this funding gap will result in serious frustrations among 

those in the turnpike corridor who subsidize those on the I-80 corridor. Without a 

solution, these subsidies to the I-80 corridor will only increase. We need to move forward 

and address these issues or the Commonwealth’s infrastructure and economy will suffer.” 
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